
JANUARY 2023   

Monday 16th  Mrs Malone and Mrs Kinder out First Aid   

Tuesday 17th  Reflective Visit  St Raphael’s 

Thursday 19th  Reception Assembly   

Friday 20th   Mr Woolley out Catholic Deputies  St Raphael’s 

Sunday 22nd  First Sacraments Enrolment Mass 9am Church 

Tuesday 24th  Mrs Walker out Diocesan Meeting  

Thursday 26th  Class 4 Eco workshop 

Mrs Walker out am Tameside Heads Briefing 

Mrs Walker pm Diocesan Heads Briefing 

 

Friday 27th  Year 5 Mass  

FEBRUARY   

Friday 3rd  H&S Audit Jennifer Draper  

Tuesday 7th  Mr Woolley out pm Diocesan Deputies  

Wednesday 8th Governors Finance Meeting 4.30pm  

Friday 10th  Year 1 Mass  

Tuesday 14th  Reflective Visit  St Peter’s 

Wednesday 15th PAT testing  

Thursday 16th  Diocesan SLT prayer and reflection  

Friday 17th  School Closes for half term  

   

   

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 

www.st-james-hyde.tameside.sch.uk 

Friends of St James Hattersley on Facebook 

@StJHattersley on Twitter 

 
There are many different ways in which we communicate information at St James’. Our 

newsletter which can be found on Facebook and on our website. Our Facebook page is Friends of 

St James Hattersley, please request to join, you will be asked questions about your relationship 

to children in school so we can ensure that we can check who is joining. Our website is www.st-

james-hyde.tameside.sch.uk and we also have a twitter account @StJHattersley and we are 

always looking for more followers! We also have a parent texting service so please ensure that 

we always have your most recent mobile phone number. You can also talk to us on the gate or nip 

into the office with a message! 

 

 

 

St James’ Catholic Primary 

         “Great News”  
 
Friday 13th January 2023     St Hilary   

        

 

 

LITURGY MATTERS 

 

Assemblies 

It was lovely to have our first community assembly of 2023 and to catch up on badges and awards. 

Next Thursday, 19th January is Reception’s Class Assembly, all welcome.  

 

First Sacraments Thank you to all the parents who attended the First Sacrament Programme 

meeting this afternoon. for children who wish to make their First Holy Communion in the Summer.  

 

The Enrolment Mass is Sunday 22nd January in church at 9am, First Reconciliation will be on Friday 

5th May in church  and First Communion  will be on Saturday 24th June at 11am in church. 

 

FIRE DRILL 

We had a fire drill during the week and the children were excellent, they all kept calm and exited 

the school in less than a minute it was very impressive and reassuring that the systems work.  

 

SCHOOL MONEY 

We seem to have a lot of arrears on School Money, especially for Breakfast Club. It is always best 

to pay for things in advance now that the system is up and running.  

  

NURSERY 

We currently have some places in our Nursery if you know of anyone with a child who is already 3 

or will turn 3 this academic year. Please give us a ring if you are interested in a nursery place. It is 

also useful to have those under 3 on our list so we can predict numbers. 

 

PARKING 

It is really important that we have access to our gates at all time, please could you avoid stopping 

in front of the gates, staff, deliveries and possibly emergency vehicles need access at all times! 

 

We are very lucky with our neighbours who are all very supportive of school. Please can you 

continue to park considerately, the best plan is to avoid Cheriton Close altogether and park on the 

church car park and walk round to school. Please don’t park on the grass verges.  

 

PE KIT 

Everyone has PE on a Tuesday and we are going to continue coming to school in our PE Kits on a 

Tuesday. Please can you ensure that it is our school kit of white t shirt and dark blue or black 

shorts, as plain as possible. Children may also wear trainers on Tuesdays. Staff may also wear their 

gym kit on Tuesdays for our well being and keeping fit sessions after school.  

http://www.st-james-hyde.tameside.sch.uk/
http://www.st-james-hyde.tameside.sch.uk/


SPORTS 

 

AFTER SCHOOL AND LUNCHTIME CLUBS 

 

All school clubs have started or restarted well. Thank you to all staff who are giving up their 

time freely to ensure that the children have a broad and deep curriculum. 

 

MONDAY 

Elite Runners: Lunchtime training for the school running squad with Mr Woolley, Mrs Collins and 

Miss Clark. 

 

TUESDAY 

Cheerleaders: Lunchtime training for cheerleading squad with Mrs Collins and Mrs Snarr. 

Terri’s Sports Club: After School multisports for Y3-Y6, 3.30- 5pm with Terri 

Art Club: After School by invitation 3.30-4.30pm with Mrs Collins and Mr Woolley. 

 

WEDNESDAY 

Boys Football: After school training with Mr Partridge 3.30-5pm. 

French Club: A new venture for Y5 children with Mrs Clarke 3.30-4.30pm. 

 

THURSDAY 

Year 6 Tutoring: For all Year 6 children with all staff 3.30-4.30pm.  

Hattersley Brass: All welcome from Y4 upwards… Beginners Band 3.45-4.30pm.           

Hattersley Brass 4.45-5.45pm. Year 6 Children, who are in 10 O Clock Club, may come to 

band after tutoring, they will need picking up at 5.45pm. 

 

FRIDAY 

Girls Football: After school training with Mr Partridge 3.30-5pm. 

 

 


